Dear Panther Families,

New this year: Panther Shout Outs!

A Panther Shout Out is recognition of amazing things students are doing outside of
school. So many students are involved in clubs, organizations, church groups, sports,
dance and music classes, and volunteering outside of school that we’d like to
recognize them in school.

Why?:

Building school community is important so every student feels like they belong.
Building relationships is an important part of community so we’d love to recognize all
the things that make students shine, not just what happens in the classroom.

How?:

You can email Ms. Colburn with the subject line “shout out for xxxxx”, you can fill out
a slip on the attached page and send it in, or you can jot down a note and send it in
(make sure to name it Panther Shout Out).

When:

Shout Outs will be announced on Fridays and will also posted on the building
information screen at the main office.

This Shout Out¢ goes to Jane Doe in__3_grade.

Jane sang her first solo in the church choir on Sunday!
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